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In an interview with NACS Magazine, the publication for The Association of Convenience & Fuel

Retailing, Todd Logsdon, co-chair of Fisher Phillips’ Workplace Safety practice, and Hagood Tighe,

co-chair of the firm’s Wage and Hour practice, discuss what changes retail employers can expect

from the Biden administration. In the article they discuss the possibility of OSHA making permanent

the current COVID-19 emergency standards and the potential for a federal paid leave program that

would replace leave laws at the local level.

To read the article visit NACS Magazine (subscription required).  

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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